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Arrival in Cary, NC 
 

 
David Saunders photo 

David Saunders writes, “Engine #1755 is named the City of Salisbury. Its number corresponds to the 
date of the founding of Salisbury. Other NCDOT locomotives are named and so numbered for various 
other cities served on the Piedmonts’ route. Thus, a relatively small number of locomotives have ended 
up with 4-digit numbers that are not necessarily sequential.  

“Here’s a shot of Piedmont #77 arriving at Cary, last Sunday afternoon (11/24/2024). I took 
the photo as a half train/half nature photo, by getting both the pilot and the holly tree in the frame. 
It was a bit of a trick to time the shot just right, since the train had not yet come to a full stop. (I had 
failed to get the full nose in view a couple of days earlier.)” Read about it in this High Green! 


